
8 

 

 

 

SAPC: PSA salary-increase demands  
 

The PSA will be meeting shortly with the employer to commence with salary negotiation for the 2025/26-

financial year. Members are requested to submit their proposed demands to be consolidated before 

tabling these during the first round of negotiations.  

 

Members can submit their demands to marlyn.govender@psa.co.za by 30 August 2024. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Perma Thobela on 082 880 8929 / 

perma.thobela@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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